LEGAL NOTICE
CITY OF LOVINGTON
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The City of Lovington will be conducting a public hearing on January 9, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall, 214 South Love Street, Lovington, New Mexico for the purposes of approving or disapproving the application for a liquor license.  Los Mariachis LLC, dba Mariachis Mexican Grill, whose mailing address is 928 W. Ave. D, Lovington, NM  88260, whose location is 928 W. Ave. D, Lovington, New Mexico, has applied for a Restaurant A liquor license.  The Alcohol Beverage Control Division of the State of New Mexico has reviewed the application and has granted preliminary approval.
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the hearing or meeting, please contact the City Clerk at 575-396-2884 at least one week prior to the meeting or as soon as possible.  Public documents, including the agenda and minutes, can be provided in various accessible formats.  Please contact the City Clerk at 575-396-2884 if a summary or other type of accessible format is needed.

Shannon Lester, City Clerk
City of Lovington

Publish in the Lovington Leader: December 8, 2022 and December 22, 2022.
